
    
  
     
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
By email 

Our Ref: MGLA150317-5828  
 

29 March 2017 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 15 March 2017. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000.  

You requested: 

“Can I have the full list of GLA employees who attended MIPIM in Cannes in March 2017 
and who will be attending London MIPIM in October 2017? I need first/last name and 
email addresses”  

 
Please see below a list of GLA employees who attended MIPIM in Cannes in March 2017 
including two support staff whose names have been withheld. 

Name Title 

Fiona Fletcher-Smith  Executive Director of Development, Enterprise and Environment  

David Lunts  Deputy Mayor, Planning, Regeneration and Skills 

James Murray Deputy Mayor, Housing and Residential Development 

Jules Pipe Executive Director Housing and Land 

Simon Powell Assistant Director of Strategic Projects and Property 

Name withheld Member of staff, Housing and Land directorate  

Name withheld Member of staff, Housing and Land directorate 

 

You can contact any of these people by sending an email to mayor@london.gov.uk and marking 
it for their attention or by calling the GLA’s switchboard on 020 7983 4000. 

Please note that in accordance with our obligations under the Data Protection Act 1998 (DPA) 
some personal data has been removed, as required by section 40(2) of the FOI Act. This is 

 



because disclosure of this personal data would be a breach of the DPA, specifically the first 
principle of the DPA which requires all processing of personal data to be fair and lawful. It would 
not be fair to disclose this personal information when the individuals have no expectation it 
would be disclosed. 

We do not hold an attendance list for MIPIM in October 2017 because this has not yet been 
discussed. 

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Ruth Phillips 
Information Governance Officer 
 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
 
 

 
 




